Post Results Services January 2022
Cambridge Technicals (Results available 17 March) 

BTEC (Results available 24 March)
If you wish to query your grade then you need to request one of the post results services. These services are not free of charge. 
No direct contact is allowed between you or your parents and the exam boards – the exam centre has to make any requests for checks or remarks of exam papers on your behalf.
The final date for requests for your paper to be checked or remarked is 13 April 2022 for BTEC and 15 April 2022 for Cambridge Technicals. These are the final dates on which we can request this for you – you therefore need to get your request form to me in advance of these dates to ensure we can meet this deadline on your behalf.
Priority Script Requests have a deadline of 25 March 2022 for Cambridge Technicals only. This allows you to order a copy of your script to see if you wish to ask for a remark. 
You may also request to have a copy of your original script (which would mean you can’t request a remark) up to 15 April 2022 for Cambridge Technicals and 20 April 2022 for BTEC.
· Please be aware marks may go down as well as up so your grade can move both ways too. 
· All requests must be made on the form which can be obtained from the Exams Office.

If you decide you wish to re-sit any exams, please note the following: 

· these exams can be taken again in Summer 2022. The form for applying for a re-sit for Summer 2022 will be available from the Exams Office and you will need to hand it in to me with the appropriate payment by 18 March 2022 for Cambridge Technicals and 25 March for BTEC;
· the fee to resit any of the modules will be around £40.
Mr P Hogan
Examinations Manager
